
Elementary Board Report November 2024

● Parent Teacher Conferences - Parent Teacher Conferences 
were a huge success,  96% attendance.

● Halloween Parties and Parade - We had another successful year 
of Halloween celebrations.  Students participated in a K-6 grade 
parade for parents and ended the day with classroom 
celebrations!

●

● Eagle of the Month - Congratulations to the following students 
that received the October Eagle of the Month award!! They 
received this award for regularly exhibiting SOARing behavior.

- Kendyl Mackey, Kellyn Mruz, Aubrey Engelbart (not 
pictured), Sylvie Black, Harper Christensen, Aspen Fairhead, 
and Tatum Christensen.



● Veterans Day - Elementary students participated in the 
Veteran’s Day program. They sang a song and provided 
decorations for the event! This is a great way that we honor 
those who have served our country!


